
PrairieCare 


February 19, 2016 

Stefan Gildemeister 
Director of Health Economics Program 
85 East 7th Place, St Paul, MN 55164 
Via Email 

RE: Public Interest Review Application 

Dear Mr. Gildemeister: 

PrairieCare wishes to formally withdraw the public interest review application proposing to relicense the 

facility in Maple Grove to provide services to Minnesota's youth under the Continuing Care Benefit Program 

in partnership with the Minnesota Department of Human Services. 

Sincerely, 

~an 

General Counsel 
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